
Congratulations to Teleah Oxenbridge for being recognised as the Be a Good 
Citizen fortnightly winner. It's always inspiring to see individuals who actively 
uphold values such as respect, responsibility, and citizenship. Recognition like this 
not only celebrates the achievements of the individual but also reinforces the 
importance of these values within the school community. Full credit to Teleah for 
setting a positive example for others to follow.  

Our PBL focus for this week is Care for all property. A good way to show care for 
property is to ask when borrowing things and take good care of what you borrow. 
It is important to put things back where you found them after you have finished 
using them. With this in mind, we kindly ask you to check for any school library 
books at home. The library is closed for 2023, and returning any found books 
would be greatly appreciated. You can hand them in with Miss Imrie at the front 
office.  

It is great to hear that intensive swimming has had a fantastic start, with positive 
comments from Miss Lord and Mrs Haworth about the students' enthusiasm and 
behaviour. Well done to everyone involved!   

As we approach the end of the school year, I wanted to share another important 
update regarding staffing changes at Tallimba Public School in 2024.  

It is with mixed emotions that we bid farewell to Miss Kadi Lord, who has been a 
dedicated member of our school community for the past couple of years. Miss 
Lord has informed us that she will not be returning next year as she embarks on 
new endeavors. We would like to take this opportunity to express our heartfelt 
gratitude for the significant contributions she has made during her time at our 
school. Her dedication, passion, and hard work have left a positive impact on 
both students and colleagues alike. We wish Miss Lord all the best.  

As we say goodbye to Miss Lord, we also want to assure you that the recruitment 
process is underway, and we are committed to finding an educator who shares 
our values and is dedicated to providing the best possible learning experience for 
our students.  

Congratulations to Hannah Quade and Maison Turnbull, who were drawn out of 
the PBL reward ticket box and are our PBL Stars of the week. Well done to all our 
students who were recognised throughout the week. Good luck in next week’s 
draw.    

Have a great week!  

 

Melanie Johnson 
Principal  
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Thursday, 30 November 2023 

TALLIMBA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
A little school achieving big things 

Welcome to Week 8 

We would like to acknowledge the Wiradjuri People, Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather and pay our 

respects to their Elder’s past, present and emerging. 

Coming Events: 
 

 

Week 8 – Intensive Swimming  
Friday 1 December 

• Library – returns only 
 

Week 9 – Intensive Swimming  
 
Week 10 
Monday 11 December 

• Presentation Evening 6:30pm 
Wednesday 13 December 

• Reports home 
Friday 15 December 

• PBL Wrap Up Day at Ardlethan 
Pool 

• Last day of school for students 
 
Week 11 
Monday 18 December 

• School Development Day (Staff 
only) 

 
 

CONTACT US   Kikoira St, Tallimba NSW 2669     Ph: 6975 7251     Email: tallimba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au     Website: www.tallimba-p.schools.nsw.gov.au  

Teleah Oxenbridge 

‘Be a Good Citizen’ 

Award 

mailto:tallimba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
  
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Hannah Quade Maison Turnbull 

School Swimming and  
Water Safety Program 

Intensive swimming will continue next week, Monday 
4th December to Friday, 8th December.  

Students will need: Swimmers, a rash shirt, towel, 
sunscreen, goggles, hat, warm clothes if a cold day, 
water bottle, plastic or reusable bag for wet items. 
Enclosed shoes must be worn to school.  

Thongs can be worn to, from and while at the pool.  

The library is now closed for borrowing. 

Students will need to return any 

outstanding loans they have as well as any 

classroom readers. 

Ardlethan Pool 

Friday, 15th December 2023. 

A note will come home next 
week with more information. 

Please take a moment to complete this survey. 
https://forms.office.com/r/S9bLDA76tN  

https://forms.office.com/r/S9bLDA76tN


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents and  

Community Members 

You’re invited 
to attend our 

Presentation Evening 
Monday, 11th December 2023 

6:30pm 

at Tallimba Public School 

The P&C will provide a light supper at the conclusion of the presentation. 

CHRISTMAS HAMPER RAFFLE 
We are holding a Christmas Hamper Raffle this year 

which will be drawn on Presentation Evening. 

We are asking for donations of items to make the 
hamper. 

Donations can be dropped to the 
office at the school by  
Thursday, 7th December. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 4 

8 

27 November 
Intensive  

Swimming 

28 November 
Intensive 

Swimming 

29 November 
Intensive 

Swimming 

30 November 
Intensive 

Swimming 

1 December 
Intensive 

Swimming 

9 

4 December 
Intensive  

Swimming 

5 December 
Intensive  

Swimming 

6 December 
Intensive  

Swimming 

7 December 
Intensive  

Swimming 

8 December 
Intensive  

Swimming 

10 

11 December 
Presentation 

Evening 6:30 pm 

12 December 13 December 
Reports home 

14 December 15 December 
Last day of school 

for students 

PBL Wrap Up Day 

at Ardlethan Pool 

School Calendar 

COMMUNITY NEWS 


